MUNICIPAL PEST MANAGEMENT SERVICES, INC.

21 River Road Newington, NH 03801
TELEPHONE 603/431-0008
E-MAIL: swampfixer@swamp-inc.com

April 9, 2018

Kensington Board of Selectmen
Town of Kensington, New Hampshire

I am notifying you as to the beginning of mosquito control activities in
Kensington. The Special Permit for Mosquito Control has arrived from the New
Hampshire Division of Pesticide Control. The permit requires that appropriate town
officials be notified as to the onset of activities. This letter serves as notification to the
Administrative Assistant and the Board of Selectmen.

Control of larval mosquitoes in stagnant bodies of water will begin on April 16th,
2018. The primary method of control will be a bacterium (BTI) that is a naturally
occurring parasite of mosquito larvae. Areas requiring control will be red maple swamps,
woodland pools, roadside ditches, street and parking lot catch basins, marshes, flooded
fields and stormwater basins.

Special emphasis will be placed upon the control of mosquito species that are
known vectors of West Nile Virus and Eastern Equine Encephalitis.

Please contact me with any questions regarding this matter @ 603-231-1271.

Michael Morrison, Entomologist



